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TO:  Staff, Parent-Teacher Organization and Patrons 

  of Central independent School District 

 

From:  Allen Garner 

  Superintendent 

 

Date:   July 20, 2011 

 

Subject: MANDATORY THREE-YEAR AHERA REINSPECTION REPORT AND 

MANAGEMENT PLAN REVISIONS 

 

ERI Consulting, Inc., Tyler, Texas, completed the three-year reinspection and periodic surveillance of identified 

asbestos-containing materials in the facilities of the Central Independent School District.  This reinspection was 

done in accordance with Section 763.85 of the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA), 40 CFR, 

Section 763.  There were no significant changes in the condition of the identified asbestos-containing materials 

from the initial inspection. 

 

The management plan has also been updated in accordance with the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act. 

 

Copies of the reinspection report and management plan update are available for inspection at the 

superintendent’s office during business hours. 
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